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Holt County Missouri Road Closure Planned for April 14
(KLZA) -- Route U in Holt County, Missouri will close Monday.

The Missouri Department of Transportation will have local maintenance crews doing a culvert
replacement from 7 a-m until 3 p-m on Route U approximately 4-miles south of U-S Highway 59.

Motorists will need to use an alternate route during the time the road is closed.
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